

Annieville Elementary Parents Advisory Council (PAC) September 19, 2023 AGENDA

- 1. Welcome Acknowledgements
- 2. Adopt Minutes of Last Meeting
- 3. PAC Co-Chair Report Jessica Katrichak & Annette Kozicki
- 4. Treasurer's Report Amna Dhaliwal
- 5. PAC Team Reports
 - 1. Hot Lunch Noni Hauser & Ragne Reid
 - 2. Grade 7 Events Coordinators -
 - 3. Grade 3 Swim Coordinators Ali Rippon & Annette Kozicki
- **6. Principal & Teachers Report -** Susan Parmar/Trisha McCullough
- 7. New Business
- 8. Closing

Minutes from May 16 PAC Meeting:

Date May 16, 2022

In attendance: Jessica K, Annette K, Susan P, Trish M, Melissa C, Amna D, Annie R, Sherri R, Amanda B,

Ali R, Genevieve C

Meeting called to order at 7:25 pm

Motion to accept the minutes of the previous meeting by Amna

Seconded by Ali. Carried Unanimously.

A. Kozicki reads Land Acknowledgement Statement

We would like to acknowledge that we are learning and playing on the traditional territories of the Tsawwassen, Musqueam, and Hun'qa'menem Speaking People, who have been stewards of the land since time immemorial.

PAC Co-Chair Report - Jessica K

Jessica to find out if we have room to accommodate an extra curricular class (Ex pottery) with in the time line for June.

PAC would like to have the teachers wish list again this year. Jessica will provide options to Susan and will distribute them to the teachers. What are the things our teachers need in their classrooms for next year including books and class supplies.

At the track meet this year we noticed our tent is broken. We would like to look at having a new one with the new Anniville logo on it. It will be discussed if PAC should pay or if it could be a 50/50 split.

PAC positions are still available!

Secretary (Amanda has volunteered!)

Treasurer

Co-Chair

Fundraising Coordinator

Carnival

-Susan to email the volunteers for manning the rides

-Melissa will send Susan a logo to include

- -Opening 6 opportunities for sponsorships to advertise.
- This will include a Title Sponsor (\$2500) Gold (\$1800) Silver (\$1200) and Bronze x 2 (\$800)
- -Last year we had 3 rides, and this year we'd like 6. This will depend on the sponsorships we receive.
- -Deadline for sponsorships will be May 26th
- -Last year we had at least 300 people and this year we'd like it to be bigger!
- -Jessica to send package details to any interest possibilities
- -We could ask sports organisations to rent tables to promote their activity by renting a table.
- -We are looking for prize wheel donations

DPAC - Annette

DPAC Board members have now been elected

<u>Treasurers Report - Melissa on Behalf of Amna</u>

- -West Cost Seeds brought in 4206.42 this year. Last year we made \$525.
- -Purys brought in \$356 this year. Last year \$268
- -Annette to look into hanging basket fundraisers
- -Gaming Grant has been applied for

Hot Lunch and Tuck Shop - Ragne

- -Ragne to ask our hot lunch providers if they would like to participate in the sponsorships
- -There are 3 bags of lollipops for the summer carnival.
- -Todai sushi backed out of hot lunch 2 weeks ago. Miyagi sushi was able to step in.
- -3 more hot lunches and then sports day!
- -Hot lunch was moved from Friday the 16th to Thursday June 15th in order to accommodate sports day being moved.
- -Can we pre sell hotdogs and hamburgers and if so can we print a list of who has ordered?
- Would need to be paid through munch a lunch and be pre paid prior to preparing.

- -Susan will notify parents that they can also order hot lunch for themselves if they are planning on attending sports day
- -We have had 2 freezie Friday so far. We made \$263 on the first Friday and \$230 on the second
- -We still need Freezies! If anyone finds them on special, please pick them up and submit a receipt.

Grade 7's - Melissa

- -No updates, just lots of work!
- -Bottle Drive is ongoing! Please bring bags of empty cans and bottles to any xpress depot and use the school phone number (604) 588-1204 to help our graduating class.

Grade 3 Swimming - Alison

Swimming is great! Last day is June 1st

Spirit Wear - Melissa

-Everyone got a shirt!!

Principal and Teacher Report - Susan and Trish

- -We have 6.5 weeks left of the school year
- Science world is coming to the school! Prices of buses are too high, so they are coming to us. Teachers have pooled together unused field trip funds to make this event happen.
- -District track meet is happening
- Staffing for next year is happening now.
- -If parents need to address anything regarding classroom placements, it will need to be done asap. Please remember that our teachers really do know our kids, but if something needs to be addressed, please do!
- -Split classes will continue to be optimised

-The shirts all looked great

-Spirit wear orders closed last week and will reopen in September. They will open again in November

and Spring break.

-Middle of rehearsals for the Talent Show. Trish is working with the kids to polish up the performance. It

is open to parents and will be taking place on May 31st in the afternoon.

-Sports day will be moved to the day before the carnival (June15) Remember to bring hats, sunscreen

and water bottles!

-The Bike parade theme is To be Determined.

-May 29-June 2nd is Bike to School days!

-June 20th is the AGM

-There is a 10;30am Dismissal on the last day of school

New Business

Can we look into a frozen yoghourt day?

Can we look into a sensory path?

Next PAC meeting: June 20, 2023 @ 7:15

Meeting Adjourned 8:46

Motion to close - Amanda

Sheri Second.